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Mr
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Q7

Insert any general comments that do not relate to a specific paragraph number or policy in the general comments box
below.*If you are suggesting a change is needed to the draft Local Plan or supporting document, it would be helpful if you
could include suggested revised wording. If you are commenting on a document supporting the draft Local Plan (such as
a topic paper, or the Sustainability Appraisal), please indicate so.

Abbotts Ann Local Gap bounded by Pillhill Brook, Red Post Lane, Army HQ, A342 & A303.

This Local Gap provides a vital separation between Andover and Abbots Ann.

It plays a vital role in keeping the character of the thriving rural community of Abbotts Ann.

By allowing the area to remain open arable land it keeps the history and it's roll it played in the

The Land Settlement of the 1930's, and its continued use as a mixture of farmland and Small Holdings which
brings community and commerce to the the village in a manageable and sustainable way.

Any large scale development of this area would result in the loss of Character of Abbotts Ann due to
increased traffic and loss of community due to increase in people with no connection to the village.

There has been previous attempts to develop this area but if any development was to be allowed in this area,
it would ideally suited to low volume self builds in keeping with local housing and not high density housing
which would destroy the local rural character.

| also believe the Gap provides added security to the MOD site off Monxton Road.
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